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Welcome Back  

This is the Welcome Back newsletter, and subsequent newsletters will follow 

throughout the year to keep you informed on what is happening at our community. 

We hope you all enjoyed and have had a good winter holiday. January is filled with 

many school works to finish the first semester. Semester exams for MS and HS begin 

on January 20 through January 24. The first semester ends on January 24. We are 

looking forward to working together with our students and their families over the 

next semester.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

January 15: Professional Development Day for staff, all 
students released at 12:00 pm (No KG after-school club). 
January 20 – 24: MS/HS Semester exams.  
January 24: End of 1st Semester.  
January 29: Report Cards Sent Home.  
January 30 & 31: Parent Teacher Conferences until 4:00 
pm, early release for all students at 12:00 pm (No After-
school club or KG club). 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Letter of the week “D” 
Our students will celebrate this week the letter “D”. KG2 students will 

have many activities to recognize the capital and lowercase letter and 

the sound of the letter. Throughout the week, they will practicing 

writing their new letter, identify the letter and associate it with the 

sound. Next week children will learn the letter “E”. 
 

 

 

KG After-School Club  

The 1st semester for KG After-School club will finish on January 24 and the 

registration for the 2nd semester will commence on January 13, 2019 and close 

on January 24, 2019. We advise you to book your place as soon as possible to 

avoid disappointment since seats are limited, enrollment will be on a first come 

first serve basis. All information will be sent to all KG parents via email.    

 
Uniform Store Center  
 

Reminder! The uniform store is open on Saturdays from 10:00 am – 4:00 pm 

and on Tuesdays from 3:00 pm – 9:00 pm. The uniform store is closed during 

official public holidays.   
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